
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

POSTPONED YEAR 7 PARENTS’ CONSULTATION EVENING 
 

19th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am sorry to have to write to you with last minute changes to the planned Year 7 Parents’ 
Consultation Evening, scheduled to take place on Thursday 25th March 2021 from 5.00pm to 
7.00pm.  
 
Due to all students’ undertaking remote learning and only just returning to classroom based 
lessons, we felt it was more appropriate to reschedule the Parent Consultation Evening which will 
allow the Academy and staff to review what students have learnt during lockdown and assess their 
progress. This will then allow them to gain more information to present during the evening. 
 
In the interim you will receive a data sheet detailing your child’s progress, this will be made 
accessible after Easter.  Furthermore, there will be a rescheduled Year 7 Parents’ Consultation 
Evening held in potentially in May.  
 
Further details will be provided closer to the date when we send you the data sheet after Easter. It 
is still likely that this will be a remote parents evening so we will explain how this will operate once 
we confirm the date with you after Easter.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rachel Cook 
Acting Principal                     

 


